
 

 

Greetings Potential Sponsor,  

The American Sons of Columbus (ASOC) is proud to host the 10th Annual 
Tom Gialde Memorial Bocce Tournament on August 2-4, 2024. We expect 
teams to attend from throughout the Midwest region. 

 The ASOC Board of Directors has once again chosen The Boy Scouts of 
America Troop 80 as the beneficiary of the Tom Gialde Memorial Award. 
Troop 80 serves Kansas City’s Northeast area youth for generations. They 
promote Christian values, teamwork, building relationships, and the 
importance of the family unit in these young men from the community. The 
ASOC will recognize them at our tournament dinner on Saturday evening, 
August 3. Troop 80 has indicated that they will use the award to help carry 
out essential troop functions. These include providing uniforms to those 
scouts in need, equipping each scout with crucial materials, sending the 
troop to summer camp, etc. Your contribution will have a direct and positive 
impact on the lives of children in the Northeast Community.  

To maximize our contribution to this worthwhile organization, we need your 
support. We have attached a sponsorship form that outlines the tiered 
contribution levels: Platinum, Gold, Silver, and Bronze. We ask that you fill 
out the sponsorship form and mail it back to:  

American Sons of Columbus  
Attn: Tom Gialde Memorial Bocce Tournament  
2415 Independence Ave  
Kansas City, MO 64124  
 
 
Thank you for your support! 


